
MARCO	ISLAND	SENIOR	SOFTBALL	BOARD	MEETING	4/6/18	
	
Present:		Tom	Angelo,	Ron	Irwin,	Bill	Kaschube,	Bill	Moors,	John	Remhoff,	Mike	
	 Schwab,	Bill	Thompson	(by	phone),	Warren	Uhl,	Tom	Whitlock	
	
Absent:	none	
	
Commissioner	Bill	Shurina	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	8:30	AM	in	the	social	room	
of	 the	 Marco	 Towers	 Condominium.	 	 He	 noted	 that	 the	 replacement	 of	 the	 light	
standards,	 which	 was	 postponed	 by	 the	 city	 until	 the	 Senior	 Softball	 season	 was	
completed,	 will	 be	 undertaken	 soon.	 	 Dugouts	 and	 Announcers	 booth	 will	 be	
completed	 for	 the	 2019	 season.	 	 Resumption	 of	 pick	 up	 games	 at	 8:15	 (Island	
Division)	and	10:15	(Marco,	Gulf	Coast	and	new	players)	will	be	announced	on	the	
website	
	
COMMITTEE	APPOINTMENTS	
	
Player	Personnel:		Bill	Moors	is	starting	his	second	year	of	his	two-year	term	as	
	 Chairman.			Bill	Thompson	and	Ron	Irwin	were	elected	to	one-year	terms.	 		
	
Budget:	Tom	Whitlock,	Bill	Kaschube	
	 A	motion	was	made	and	passed	to	authorize	Thomas	N.	Whitlock	to	have	
	 signature	authority	on	all	league	accounts	at	the	Mutual	of	Omaha	Bank 
	
	
Website:		Mike	Schwab,	Tom	Whitlock	
	
Communications,	Meeting	Notes:	Bill	Moors,	Tom	Angelo,	Tom	Whitlock	
	
Field	Maintenance	and	equipment:		Bill	Shurina,	John	Remhoff	
	
Liaison	with	City	Government:		Bill	Shurina,	Mike	Schwab,	John	Remhoff	
	
Umpires	and	rules:		Warren	Uhl,	Tom	Angelo	
	
Announcers	and	scorers:		Tom	Angelo,	Warren	Uhl	
	
Sponsor	relations:		Bill	Shurina,	Mike	Schwab	
	
Newspaper:		Bill	Shurina,	Bill	Thompson	
	
Social:		John	Remhoff.	Bill	Kaschube	
	
The	above	committee	appointments	were	approved	by	consensus.	
	
	



	
The	2019	Application	was	updated	and	will	be	placed	on	the	website	after	approval	
by	the	Board.	
	
Warren	Uhl	presented	the	results	of	an	umpire	evaluation	by	the	managers	and	the	
umpires.	
	
A	short	preliminary	discussion	of	possible	methods	for	manager	evaluations,	
recruitment	of	managerial	prospects	and	umpire	recruitment	ensued	and	will	be	
followed	up	at	a	future	meeting.	
	
John	Remhoff	announced	that	the	Senior	Prom	will	be	held	on	March	2.	2019	
	
ASA	and	local	rules	will	be	updated	on	the	website	
	
A	follow	up	board	meeting	will	be	held	on	April	17,	2018	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
Bill	Moors	
Tom	Angelo	
Tom	Whitlock	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


